
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

 

NON-PUBLIC SESSION MINUTES of February 6, 2007 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Nancy Scovner, Chairman; Curtis Payne; Dominic Albanese 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Recording 

Secretary 

 

 

 

Mrs. Scovner moved to enter non-public session at 6:30 PM, RSA 91-A:3 II (e), Mr. Albanese 

seconded.  Roll call vote:  Mrs. Scovner – aye, Mr. Albanese – aye, Mr. Payne – aye. 

 

Mr. Schneider reported on the results of the petition for a police union.  Wendy Huntley, Alisa 

Bonnette and Police Chief Richard Crate did a lot of work preparing for the hearing. 

 

Mrs. Scovner moved to come out of non-public session at 6:32 PM, Mr. Albanese seconded, vote 

unanimous. 

 

 

 

 


